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I am opposed to the Sell off of NSW Prisons. Governments need to be 
responsible for the safety of the public and the care of the incarcerated. Is 
not a community judged by how it takes care of it's prisoners. Also the people 
currently in jail will get out one day and they need to be ready for community 
life. Rehabilitation of inmates is crucial. 
Thank you, 
Andrew House 


